
 

 

 

Literacy 

In Literacy, students have been working on analyzing the 

characters in ‘Romeo and Juliet’ in more depth. Students 

started watching the 1968 movie version of the play, and 

created character maps to highlight which adjectives suit 

the characters, and how they change during the play. 

 

 

Maths 

In Maths, students have been focusing on working with 

Roman numerals, and calculating with decimal 

numbers. 

Students completed a test featuring content we have 

worked on over the past three weeks, including place 

value, mathematical word problems, and Roman 

numerals. 

 Science 

In Science, students worked on an end of unit assessment 

together in order to practice their recently obtained skills 

and knowledge regarding properties and changes of 

materials. 

Next week we will be starting our new unit, focusing on 

living things and their habitats.  
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Important Notices 

Swimming Gala will take place on Friday 31st March. Students who are swimming in the gala 

will have swimming this upcoming week, and the rest will have P.E. 

Please make sure that your child is completing their homework, and spend at least 20 

minutes on each task. 

 

ICT  

In ICT, students have continued to work on their script for 

their project to raise awareness and funds for the Worldwide 

Wildlife Fund (WWF). 

Students have also been working on a flag design for their 

houses, and have been designing them on PowerPoint. 

 

 


